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Friday 15th October  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

On Thursday 21st October, we will be having a Halloween party.  

 

Each class will have time in the ‘spooky’ hall to enjoy dancing to music and playing 

Halloween games. 

 

We will also be giving prizes for the best Halloween costume in each class! 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Thanks  

Lorraine Gibbins.  
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